

RPI TV Meeting Minutes

2008 February 19

Officers Present

Charlie Emala, Mike DiTore, Dan Falkenstrom, Brian Michalski, Marc Ebuña, Brian Zaik, Colin Sullivan, John Isabella, Sean Andrese, Scott Altman, Dennis Rochon

Members Present

August Fietkau, August Fietkau, Tony Furtado, Rob Humphreys, Eric Klauser, Thomas Price, Steven Siden

Charlie Emala opens the meeting with discussion of past events. Women's Hockey: Dan Falkenstrom says it was an extremely limited production in terms of equipment. They used the XL2, however. Men's Hockey: Sean remarks on the terrible men's hockey scores. Mike mentions that B2 cut off the streaming early. This means that the feedback email address was cut off, as well as the senior appreciation night celebration. This will be discussed in meetings with representatives from B2 and the Athletics Department, and will hopefully never happen again. Charlie adds that if necessary, RPITV credits will roll in the middle of the game. Mike DiTore mentions that this weekend it is necessary to have more people to make a good production of the final home games.

Charlie speaks of upcoming hockey and the BSA fashion show. Charlie mentions that the fashion show set up will be at 5:30, while the hockey set up will be at 4:00. He contemplates pushing setup back, but it is decided to keep the meeting time the same. Volunteers are taken for the weekend's events. Mike mentions that the student senate meeting is on Friday night as well, at around 4:00pm. Arrangements are made to ensure that people can attend both the meeting and the fashion show. Brian mentions that he is available for any and all senate meetings, and Marc replies that he is a very dedicated man. There are five definite volunteers for Saturday's game, and eight for Friday's game.

Dan on "The Mole": Tony Furtado says that there is an advertising issue, which can definitely be worked on, but the details can be worked out fairly easily.

Amazing Race: Figuring out what all of the individual puzzles are still needs to be completed. A realistic script could be developed before spring break, and logistics could be figured out after that. Charlie adds that advertising should be done directly after spring break.

Dan mentions that there is not much other news with shows.

Mike on programming: Dan and Mike worked on the room over the weekend; they closed a ventilation hole somewhere, which adds to the warmth of the room. Much painting was done and the room is coming along. Airing: not much new news on the airing of productions but more material will be in progress and will be available for posting.

Film festival: Progress is mostly waiting for the GM committee to figure out some logistical stuff.

Brian speaks of SAG meeting: Not many people showed up, and although the people who were there seemed excited about committing, Brian does not think that they would be able to provide the type of commitment that we need. Charlie adds that we must communicate to them clearly the amount of commitment required.

Free food will also be provided on Saturday at the tailgate outside of the game.